From: RICHARD CROW

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NORTHERN PASS
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:35:48 AM

RICHARD CROW
3 ARROWHEAD DRIVE
LONDONDERRY, NH 03053

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

THE POWER FROM THIS PROJECT DOES NOT HELP NH REDUCE ITS RATES AND ONLY DAMAGES THE
NATURAL BEAUTY OF THE STATE.

Sincerely,
RICHARD CROW
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